
 

 

March – July 2018 

Great Preaching Conference 
We are praising the Lord for the wonderful time of blessing during the 

2018 IMBF Preaching Conference. 

First Baptist Church of Laurel, Montana was our host church and  

we are thankful to Pastor Widdis and the congregation for their superb job of preparing for our visit.   

We enjoyed the fellowship of pastors and families from several states.  

The preaching by the pastors of the fellowship was challenging and encouraging. 

 

We are looking forward to the 2018 Annual Meeting of the IMBF which will be held October 1-3 at the 

Fellowship Baptist Church of Miles City, Montana.  Pastor Ken Evans and the church are preparing 

for a great meeting.  Please make plans to attend and bring others with you.   

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

NEW SANCTUARY AT FAIRVIEW BAPTIST CHURCH, GREAT FALLS, MT 

We congratulate Fairview Baptist Church and Pastor Steve Mix for their labor and sacrifice as they 

have moved into their new sanctuary. This beautiful auditorium was built debt free as the pastor and 

people labored together to trust the Lord for His provision.  We are thankful for their example of 

obeying and honoring God. 

 

FIELD REPRESENTATIVE'S REPORT 

{

We are excited over how the Lord has been working in the churches in recent months. 

Great things are happening at Castle Rock Baptist Camp which is a ministry of the  

Intermountain Baptist Fellowship of Churches. 

Please pray for the Lord's protection as we are traveling nearly every week to help a pastor or a 

church.  We are thankful for God's provision and looking forward to the future of  

church planting and helping the churches. 
 

 It is our prayer that we might relay to our readers the vistas of the glories of Christ and His work, enjoy the 

sweet fellowship of God’s people, and share our burden for the great and needy harvest fields of the IMBF. 


